
Discover Our Woods 
Family Fun Night 

 

Friday, May 13th from 5:30-7:00pm 
 

Wear your boots and old clothes and come take a 
walk through our school‛s amazing and beautiful 
backyard with some extra excitement along the 

way! There will be some bubble fun taking place on 
the playground as well. 

 
We hope to see you there! 


